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04/07/2022  12:22:492022/0694/P OBJ Marion Inerfield I recently moved into Orestes Mews and am enjoying the secludedness and quiet whilst working at the front of 

the house. I am NOT happy to learn of the proposed extension to the back of 67 Mill Lane as this will be 

clearly visible from my house and my privacy will be disturbed. Also the builders will block the Mews and 

prevent me from driving in and out on a regular basis. My immediate neighbours join me in objecting to this 

planning permission.
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